
December 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Requestor: 
 
Thank you for writing to DuPage County with your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of 
Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On October 27, 2023, you requested the following: 
 
“All emails which are sent to, from, CCed, or BCCed, Anthony McPhearson from January 1, 2022 to October 27, 
2023 containing any of the following keywords: "Fusus", "Hexagon", "ShotSpotter", "EAGL" and/or "ALPR." Please 
include any variations that are not case sensitive. Please include all email attachments.” 
 
Below please find a link to an FTP where we have uploaded the requested files. Your request is granted in part 
and denied in part.  
 
Please note that any redacted information is pursuant to 7(1)(m) communications between a public body and its 
attorney, and 7(1)(o) Administrative or technical information associated with automated data processing 
operations, including, but not limited to, software, operating protocols, computer program abstracts, file layouts, 
source listings, object modules, load modules, user guides, documentation pertaining to all logical and physical 
design of computerized systems, employee manuals, and any other information that, if disclosed, would 
jeopardize the security of the system or its data or the security of materials exempt under this Section. 
 
Please be advised that you have the right to have the response to this request reviewed by the Public 
Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a).  You can file your 
Request for Review with the PAC by writing to:  

 
Leah Bartelt, Public Access Counselor 
Office of the Illinois Attorney General 

500 South 2nd Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62701 

E-mail: public.access@ilag.gov 
 
You also have the right to seek judicial review of your response by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court. 5 ILCS 
140/11. If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the 
date of this partial denial letter. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA 
request and this denial letter when filing a Request for Review with the PAC. 

 
Regards, 
 

 
Sarah Godzicki 
FOIA Officer 
DuPage County Information Technology 
421 N. County Farm Road 
Wheaton, IL  60187 


